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Meeting with representatives of the US Senate Committee on Foreign
Relations

Friday, 16 December 2011. Deputy head of the NSB Zdzisław Lachowski met with the
representatives of the US Senate Committee on Foreign Relations: Thomas Moore and
Marik String.

The parties discussed development of NATO missile defense system as well as
relations between Poland and the USA, militarization of Kaliningrad Oblast,
conventional arms control in Europe, NATO-Russia relations and the presence of
the U.S. in Europe.
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